COMMUNICATION C8
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

November 9, 2021

From: Mauricio Acufa

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:22 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Todd Coles; Mayor and Members of Council

Subject: [External] Ozner Coorporation Nov 09 City Council meeting

| would like to vocally note my rejection of the Ozner Corporation 2-12 story building.

It is completely ridiculous and nonsense whatsoever to try to accommodate such an ambitious plan in that small parcel
of land which was supposed to be a low comercial to serve the needs of the community.

We as a community believe that the City of Vaughan will care for their citizens and not allow this to happen.
Please take in consideration your citizens and do your part.

Thank you
Mauricio Acuna Mena
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